
We are pleased to have the expertise of Jayne Saul on our Governing Body. 
Jayne has worked in a range of settings in social care from working with young 
mums to now being a team manager for Build a Future,  Children’s Education 
and Skills in Newcastle. She has kindly offered to run an informal yet 
informative workshop for families ( extended family members and members of 
the wider community are very welcome) on Friday 20th October 10-2 in school.

Refreshments and a light lunch will be provided so please let school know if you 
are able to come by Wednesday 18th October so we can arrange catering for this 
( Thank you Mrs Arkle!)

Everyone who attends will receive a ticket to enter a prize draw, the prize being 
a free child care club, after school club or early bird club for each week in 
November and December! Please see the aims of the session below which will be 
made relevant for young children and babies and as well as teenagers and young 
adults!


